Asi1an School
of Cyber Laws

To

Sri Varun Kapoor,

IGP & Director,

Police Radio Training School,

Government of Madhya Pradesh
Indore (MP)

Dear Sir,

| sincerely congratulate you on your efforts to train so many officers in the area cyber law
and cyber investigation in the past one year. This is an enormous achievement keeping in
view the pressing need for building capacity in investigating and prosecuting cyber crimes.

At Asian School of Cyber Laws, our endeavor, through our awareness and training programs
has always been to help the country fight the menace of cyber crimes.

Even in "non-cyber crime" cases, important evidence is found in computers / cell phones
e.g. in cases of divorce, murder, kidnapping, tax evasion, organized crime, terrorist
operations, counterfeit currency etc.

\
Your efforts are an example for others to learn, follow and implement. We hope the candle
lighted by you is carried forth as a torch by training schools across India. We will then have
no problems addressing cyber crimes in India.

Please let us know if we can be of any help to your training centre. We will be more than
happy to assist you and your team.

The ASCL family wishes you all the very best for your future endeavors.

Vishal Kumar 15th March 2013
Director (Academics)
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